
Publication of Student Work and 

Photographic Images


It is Twizel Area School’s policy to publicly display student work in a range of forums including:

• newsletters

• prospectus

• yearbook

• website

• Facebook

• Local/National Newspaper


It is also our policy to use student images (video or still, individual or group) in the same school 
publications. The Privacy Act requires that we have the permission of students and their parents to 
do so. 

Purpose of the Privacy Act 1993

I hereby acknowledge: 


• The information in this enrolment application has been provided voluntarily

• The Board of Trustees of Twizel Area School is collecting the information for the purpose of 

providing a database of information relating to the future education, guidance, monitoring 
and reporting of students’ progress and pastoral care. In an emergency, at the discretion of the 
Principal, information from the file could possibly be given to an agency such as the police or 
a doctor.


• The information collected may be used for a variety of statistical and research purposes, but 
ensuring that no individual can be identified.


Parent/Guardian Signature:	 ____________________________________


Parent/Guardian Full Name:	 ____________________________________


Student Signature:	 	 ____________________________________


Student Full Name:	 	 ____________________________________


Date: 	 	 	 	 ____________________________________


